Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2012 2:42 PM

To: '‘Hashimoto, Yemia'

Cc: Conner, Anne P

Subject: RO99: PG&E Oakland 4930 Coliseum Way, Oakland, CA - extension request
Yemia,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Corrective Action Plan for case R099
is extended to July 16, 2012.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

————— Original Message-----

From: Hashimoto, Yemia [mailto:Yemia.Hashimoto@amec.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2012 2:38 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Conner, Anne P

Subject: PG&E Oakland 4930 Coliseum Way, Oakland, CA - extension request

Jerry,

Thanks for chatting with me today about the PG&E Oakland site (4930 Coliseum Way) case
R00099.

Per our conversation today I am requesting an extension of the due date to July 16, 2012 for
the Corrective Action Plan.

Thank you,

Yemia Hashimoto, CHG
Direct (510) 663 4210
vemia.hashimoto@amec. com
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Its contents (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged
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If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy or print
its contents.
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